
Although the winter has been long and we are all anxiously awaiting 
spring, our students continue to soldier on with cheerful attitudes and 
great work ethic!  It has been an extremely busy month with various 
activities, special days and visitors coming in to the school. In this 
monthõ s edition you will read about World Read Aloud Day, 
Valentineõs Day, Ground Hogõs Day, Day 100, Winter Skate Day, Pink 
Shirt Day, and our skate-a-thon fundraiser.  Thank you to the school 
council for all the work that went into the fundraiser.  It seemed that 
everyone had a terrific time with all the events and it was a great time 
for socializing.  A big hit was Mrs. Krahnõs chocolate glazed donuts 
and the variety of pies that everyone raved about! Our students once 
again made us proud through their involvement with the skating, as 
well as the ownership they took in setting up, helping throughout the 
evening and then cleaning the next morning! What a great group of 
kids we have!  

 

Dates to Remember:  

March 2 - Gr. 4 -6 Curling  

March 5 ñ Read-a-thon begins  

March 5 ñ Lunch Box Chal-

lenge begins  

March 8 ñGr. 1ð 3 Wall  

                              Climbing  

March 9   Gr. 4 -6  Ski Trip  

 

March 13 -  Awards  

                 Assembly  

March 16 ñ Celebrate  

                 St. Patrickõs Day 

 

March 23 - Read -In  
 

March 26 ñ29   Swimming  

                  Lessons  

 

                    March 30 ñApril 8  

                              No School  
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New whiteboard for the Library! 
hƴŜ Řŀȅ ǿŜ ƘŀŘ ƳŜƴ ŎƻƳŜ ƛƴǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ Ǉǳǘ ƛƴ ŀ 
ƴŜǿ  ǿƘƛǘŜōƻŀǊŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
ƭƛōǊŀǊȅΦ ²ƘŜƴ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀŘ 
ǘƘŜ ǿŀƭƭ ƻǇŜƴŜŘ ǳǇ ǿŜ 
ƳŀŘŜ ŀ ǝƳŜ ŎŀǇǎǳƭŜΦ ! 
ǝƳŜ ŎŀǇǎǳƭŜ ƛǎ ǿƘŜǊŜ 
ŜŀŎƘ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ǿǊƛǘŜǎ 
ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ 
ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ƭƛǾŜ ŀƴŘ 
ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀǾƻǊƛǘŜ 
ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ŀǊŜΦ ¢ƘŜƴ ǿŜ ǘƻƻƪ ŀ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜ ƻŦ ǳǎ ŀƴŘ Ǉǳǘ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƭƭ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
ǝƳŜ ŎŀǇǎǳƭŜ όƭƛǧƭŜ ŎƻƴǘŀƛƴŜǊΦύ {ƻ ǿƘŜƴ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜ 
ǘŀƪŜ ŀǿŀȅ ǘƘŜ ǿƘƛǘŜōƻŀǊŘ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ ǝƳŜ ŎŀǇǎǳƭŜ ŀƴŘ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ǘǿƻ ŜȅŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀƳŀȊŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ǎƛƎƘǘΦ ¢ƘŜƴ ƳŀȅōŜ ǘƘŜȅ 
ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƛŘŜŀ ǘƻ Řƻ ŀ ǝƳŜ ŎŀǇǎǳƭŜ ǘƻƻΦ Lǘ ǿŀǎ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ŦǳƴΗ 

             wŜǇƻǊǘŜǊΥ     Chloe Rose Verhoef  
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In Math the Grade 1s and Grade 2s are still working 
on  adding and subtracting. We are getting really 
good at doing it. The Grade 3ôs are starting to learn 
about multiplication. 
 
Reporters:  Miranda Klassen and Trudy Krahn 

 
In Language Arts we are learning how 
to make our story writing more inter-
esting.  We are using words to help 
our reader see the picture we want to 
share with them. Sometimes we type 
our stories up on the computer or 
Chrome Books. 
 
Reporters:  Tayler Kroschel and 
 Jacob Klassen 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Science we are learning about magnets. 
We did an experiment to find out what things 
can be picked up by magnets and what 
would  not get picked up.  We also learned 
about how magnets have two poles. They 
are north and south poles. If you put two 
north poles together they will  push away 
from each other. If you put  a north and a 
south pole together they will  attract each 
other. 
 
Reporters:  Daniel Giesbrecht and Jordy 
Hiebert 
 

In Social we left Meteghan in No-
va Scotia and went to Iqaluit, Nu-
navut. We learned that we had to 
fly on a plane to get there be-
cause the road does not go that 
far north. We could take a boat 
but there is too much ice  now.  
 
Reporters:  Gradey  Doersksen 
and Sabrina Bergen 


